
  

  

 
LAND AT DODDLESPOOL, BETLEY reference 17/00186/207C2 
 

 
The purpose of this report is to provide Members with an update on additional alleged 
activities at this site and on the progress of the works being undertaken following a planning 
application for the retention and completion of a partially constructed agricultural track, 
reference 18/00299/FUL, which came before the Planning Committee on the 6th November 
2018. 
 

 

 RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the information be received. 
 

 
Latest Information 
 
At the time that this report was written your officers have not had an opportunity to visit this 
site due to the restrictions in place by virtue of COVID-19. However, the intention is for a site 
visit to take place prior to the committee meeting.  
 
Your officers remain in regular contact with colleagues in Environmental Health (EHD), the 
County Council, the Environment Agency (EA) and officers of Cheshire East planning.  
 
The County Council, the EA and the officers of Cheshire East planning have all confirmed that 
they are not carrying out site visits due to the COVID-19 restrictions. Therefore, whilst they 
are aware of alleged activities taking place they will not be visiting this site in the near future.   
 
A further update report will be provided prior to the planning committee meeting.  
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